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ELECTRONIC FILERS WILL NO LONGER RECEIVE
COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES TAX RETURNS (FORM DR-700016)

Beginning with the April 2004 reporting period, a Communications
Services Tax Return (Form DR-700016) will no longer be mailed
each month to taxpayers who file electronically. This includes
taxpayers who are obligated to file electronically because of
threshold requirements, and taxpayers who are voluntarily filing
electronically. Filing electronically means using the Internet
filing application or EDI (electronic data interchange) to send
return data.

Taxpayers who are obligated to file electronically but have not
yet enrolled should do so immediately. To enroll, go to the
Department's website at www.myflorida.com/dor and complete an
online Enrollment/Authorization form for e-Services. Under
Florida law the Department is authorized to disallow the
collection allowance when a taxpayer is obligated to file
electronically but files a paper return instead.

You will still be notified of local communications services tax
rate changes through TIPs mailed to you. Also, local tax rates
are available on the Department's website (click on "Taxes" and
"Communications Services Tax").

When filing electronically, please print or keep a copy of your
return, but do not send a paper or "hard" copy of a return to
the Department.

References: Chapter 202, Florida Statutes

FOR MORE INFORMATION

This document is intended to alert you to the requirements
contained in Florida laws and administrative rules. It does not
by its own effect create rights or require compliance.

For forms and other information, visit our Internet site at
www.myflorida.com/dor. Or call Taxpayer Services, 8:00 a.m., to
7:00 p.m., ET, Monday through Friday, excluding holidays, at
800-352-3671 or 850-488-6800.

Hearing- or speech-impaired persons should call our TDD at 800367-8331 or 850-922-1115.

For a detailed written response to your questions, write the
Florida Department of Revenue, Taxpayer Services, 1379
Blountstown Highway, Tallahassee, FL 32304-2716.

To receive a fax copy of a form, call 850-922-3676 from your fax
machine telephone.

